
Bellissimo Law Firm has great lawyers who have handled our 
immigration case. The staff was very professional. We are very 
happy with their service. We had  to go through a tough ordeal 
because of misrepresentation earlier and our file was rejected. That 
is when we assigned this case to Mario Bellissimo. I would happily 
refer his law firm to any one whose in the same situation as ours or 
any immigration related matter. 
 
I would like to mention a special thanks to Tamara who was in touch 
with us and kept as posted. Mario had 100% confidence in our case 
that we will win which was very assuring for me and my family. And 
we finally got our permanent residency. God bless him and his firm. 
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